
 

 

 

 Information about some of the things  we will be learning in the  

week beginning 13th September 2021 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 

Weekly learning 

English  

We will be designing our own moon buggies and will then write 

some sentences describing them. We will also practice writing 

questions using question marks about what we would like to know 

about space. We will be using the story map we created last week 

for the story “The man on the moon” to innovate the story, and 

will begin to write our new story.  

 
Maths:  

We will practice counting objects to 100, and reading and writing numbers in both numerals and 

words. We will use different classroom resources to represent numbers to 100. We will be 

learning how to represent ‘tens’ and ‘ones’ using the part whole model.  

 

P.S.H.E. (Personal, Social, Health Education) 

We will be talking about our families and why they are 

important to us. We will be discussing how our families help 

us when we are worried or upset and how we can show our 

families that we care about them.  

RE : In RE this week we will be talking about how we start each new 

day. We will be thinking about who we greet, how we greet them and 

who greets us? Maybe you could also discuss at home how you begin 

each day together. We will then be talking about how we can greet 

God in prayer each morning and will be writing our own morning 

prayers. We will also be reflecting on our prayer tables and how we 

can add to these to make them to make them even more special to 

us.  
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PE 

This week in gymnastics we will be continuing to work on our balances but will be working on creating 

matching balances with a partner. We will also continue working on skipping, hopping, galloping and side 

stepping in both directions.  

Our PE days are:  

Our PE days:  

2S Friday and Wednesday 

2J Friday and Tuesday 

Please come to school in PE clothes instead of uniform on these days. 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

Your child will be receiving their purple mash 

logins in their bookbags this week. Please 

encourage your child to practice logging in at 

home and explore some of the applications 

there are, to familiarise themselves with the 

website.  

 

 

  Topic- Science  

 

We will be learning the names and order of the planets using songs and mnemonics, such as: 

 

We will be researching about the different planets and will write some of the amazing facts we find out! 

Music  

 

This week we are continuing to learn the South 

African song “Hands, Feet, Heart” by Joanna 

Mangona. We will also be listening to “The Click Song” 

sung by Miriam Makeba, another South African song, 

and thinking about how the songs are different and 

similar to each other, whether we like the song and 

what we can you hear (singers and musical 

instruments).  

 

 

 

  


